From: D. 5.

Sent: Thursday, April 23, 2020 12:20 PM
To: Clark, Charity <Charity.Clark@vermont.gov>
Subject: Fwd: public records appeal, dated April 15, 2020

EXTERNAL SENDER: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the
sender.
Charity,

| received a correspondence attached to the forwarded email (below) which does not satisfy the VTPRA
requirements of the Vermont Attorney General’s appeal of denial response to proceed.

Please follow up with the Attorney General regarding sufficient response per the VT PRA to satisfy his
legal requirements.

The correspondence | received fails to address the denial of my public records request, but instead
refers to some “public information”. It may be the “public information” referred to is the additional
argument contained, post script and unrelated to the the actual public records request and response.
Additionally, it is signed by the wrong person.

Thank you,

David Shaddy, RN

Sent from my iPhone





